
It has come to our attention that the Scenario 8 map posted on our website was a duplice of
Scenario 7. The variance data was correct. The picture of the map was not. To help clarify what
happened, below is the series of events.

● At our January 20, 2022 Board meeting, in our original posting of the first three
demographer maps (Maps 1, 2, and 3), there was a bold purple line indicating the
current trustee areas, as well as a red star, indicating each of the trustees and their term
date.

● On February 4, 2022, alternative maps (including Scenario 1C, Scenario 7, and the
correct Scenario 8) were posted to our website; however, they did not have the bold
purple lines or the red star.

● After all of the maps were completed by the Demographer, at the District’s request, the
Demographer added the bold purple lines and red star to be consistent with the original
three maps.

● On February 9, 2022, the District then reposted all of the maps from the Demographer
with the bold purple lines and red star included. Those maps were 1A, 1B, 1C, 1D, 2A,
3A, 6, 7 and 8.

● We have since noticed that the maps sent from the Demographer, with the addition of
the bold purple lines and red star, had an error. The Scenario 8 map was a duplicate of
Scenario 7. The variance data was correct. The picture of the map was not.

● At the board meeting on February 10, 2022, the Board narrowed the alternate map
options to three final maps: Scenario 7, Scenario 8, and Scenario 1C; however,
scenarios 7 and 8 were duplicate maps. The variance data supporting the maps is
accurate.



● See the comparison below.

Original Scenario 7
(as posted on the website 2/4/22)

Scenario 7
(as posted on the website on 2/9/22)

w/bold purple lines and red star

Original Scenario 8
(as posted on the website 2/4/22)

Scenario 8
(as posted on the website on 2/9/22)

w/bold purple lines and red star

As you can see, this is not Scenario 8 as
depicted to the left, but Scenario 7 as
depicted above.



We have now corrected the website to show the correct Scenario 8 map.

We sincerely apologize for the confusion that this may have caused the community. We truly do
appreciate everyone providing their comments and input to this important process.


